
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/21/2011 2:27:37 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Announcing New Energy Division Director 

FY!, 

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 2:26 PM 
To: ALL PUC 
Subject: Announcing New Energy Division Director 

I'm pleased to announce that Edward Randolph has been selected as the 
new Director of the Energy Division, effective November 1. 

Mr. Randolph has served as our Director of Governmental Affairs and 
Senior Policy Advisor since March 10, 2010. Prior to his joining the CPUC, 
Mr. Randolph was Chief Consultant to the California State Assembly's 
Committee on Utilities and Commerce, a position he'd held since 2003. In 
that role he worked extensively on expanding California's use of renewable 
power, the creation of the California Solar Initiative, and energy efficiency 
legislation. Prior to his role with the Committee on Utilities and Commerce, 
Mr. Randolph served as Senior Consultant to Assemblymember Lloyd 
Levine, as both Chief of Staff and Senior Consultant to former 
Assemblymember Joe Canciamilla, and as Chief of Staff to former 
Assemblymember Lou Papan. 

Mr. Randolph holds a B.A. in Political Science from the University of 
California, San Diego, and a Juris Doctor from the McGeorge School of Law 
where he graduated with great distinction. 

Please join me in welcoming Ed to his new role. 
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